
 

 

 

“Growing together in faith, love and trust, we will succeed” 

 

25th May 2018 

Dear Parents, 

We have finished the week again on a noisy but fun note.  The Urban Strides came into 

school yesterday to teach the children street dance.  Let’s hope they carry on 

practising their moves.  Bikeability finished today.  This was very good as it helped Year 

6 to understand the safety side of riding a bike as everyone has enjoyed it so very 

much.  We would like to pass on our thanks to the Bikeability ladies who have been in 

school all week with the children.   The weather has been fantastic for the cyclists. 

Report by Izzy Year 6 

Year 6 Leavers trip 

Can we remind the parents of Year 6 children to complete the disclaimer for their 

leavers trip.  This will be taking place at the Nuclear Bunker on Thursday 12th July.  The 

children can only take place if the disclaimer has been completed. Please log onto the 

following website.     www.njuko.net/bentleystpaul     thankyou 

Next week in half term, please note that we have an Inset Day on Monday 4th June.  

The children return to school on Tuesday 5th June.  

Musical Theatre with Miss Jayde 

All classes are now being offered the chance to join in an after 

school club on Mondays.  If your child loves to sing, act or dance 

around the living room then come along to the school hall.  From 3.10-

4.10pm.  The cost is £4.00 per child payable weekly to Miss Jayde.  

Siblings cost £3.00. If your child is interested in this club please call the office we can 

only take 28 children max.  We still have a few places remaining for this club. The club 

will start  11th June 2018. 

Summer Eucharist 

Please note that our Summer Eucharist is now being held on Monday 2nd July at 9.30am. 

This is a date change so please make a note. 

 

 

http://www.njuko.net/bentleystpaul


Events for  week beginning 4th June 2018 

 Monday 4th Tues 5th Wed 6th Thurs 7th Fri 8th 

Classes Non-Pupil Day Children return 

to school 

Essex Food & 

Farming Day 

Year 5/ 

KS1 & 

Reception 

Guide dog visit 

3.10 pm   IOW 

meeting for 

parents 

Paul Hannaford 

to see Year 6 

Drink & Drug 

awarenesss 

Clubs All clubs on 

this week 

unless stated 

 

 Year 3 & 4 

Rugby 

Tournament 

Old Brentwood 

(selected 

children)12-

2.45pm 

  

 

 

 

Dinner menus are now displayed on the website  

We will be serving week 1 on our return to school. 

 Please note the following changes to week 3 menu 

Tuesday of week 3 – Build a burger with choice of cheese, onion, lettuce & 

tomato 

 Thursday of week 3 Pasta with tomato & pepperoni sauce or cheese or leek 

pasta   

 

Let Us Pray….. 

Dear God,  

 

Please can you look after us over the half term and could every one have a 

brilliant half term 

Amen 

By Izzy Year 6 


